
 

 

USW 1005 Labour Day 2024 

Bayfront Park 
Calling on all members, both active and retired, to join us 
Monday September 2, 2024, to participate in this year’s 
Hamilton Labour Day Parade. Please invite your family and 
friends to join us and enjoy a hotdog or hamburger 
afterwards. This year’s event will be at Bayfront Park. 

We will be handing out USW 1005 t-shirts on Stuart Street, 
between Caroline & Tiffany Streets between 9:00 - 10:30 a.m. 
before the parade.  

Parking is available at the Bayfront Park parking Lot. 

For information please contact USW 1005 at 905-547-1417. 


